
You're invited to
Saturday 25th

September
12-3pm

At
Coventry
Cathedral

Join us for creative prayer spaces, reflective areas and
activities.

 

There will be space to eat a picnic lunch, so please
bring a picnic! 

 

Click here for more information

https://www.coventry.anglican.org/your-faith/great-is-thy-faithfulness-.php

